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December 14, 2023 

Withdrawal of Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the Big League Timber 

Management Project Environmental Assessment (DOI-BLM-ORWA-N050-2022-0003-EA) 

Dear Interested Public: 

The Bureau of Land Management (BLM), Northwest Oregon District, Upper Willamette Field 

Office, is notifying you that the Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the Big League 

Timber Management Project Environmental Assessment (DOI-BLM-ORWA-N050-2022-0003-

EA) has been withdrawn. 

If or when BLM chooses to develop a new Environmental Assessment under the National 

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), it will consider new information, conduct additional analysis, 

and solicit further input from members of the public. I anticipate that BLM would issue a new 

FONSI if it finds there would be no significant environmental impacts and a Decision Record at 

the conclusion of this future NEPA process. For more information about the Big League Timber 

Management Project, please contact me at (503) 375-5643. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis C. Teitzel 

District Manager 

Northwest Oregon District 

United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 

Springfield Interagency Office, Northwest Oregon District 

3106 Pierce Parkway Suite E, Springfield, Oregon 97477 
http://www.blm.gov 
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